
This summer, scheduling packets will ONLY be prepared for 7th grade students.  Incoming 7th graders 
may pick up their schedules on August 24.  On that day, from 10:00-11:30 a.m., 7th grade students may 
walk the building to find their classrooms and try their lockers.  This day is only for 7th graders. 
 
8th & 9th grade schedules will be available on Portal at 4:00 p.m. on August 24.  Unami’s office will not 
have schedule packets for 8th & 9th graders to pick up.  If you have trouble finding your locker info 
online, please read the Viewing Locker Info on Portal announcement on our home page.  Team letters 
can be viewed by locating your child’s team on the Academic Team drop down menu. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all in September. 


